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Across

1. Parent-teacher group 
abbreviation

4. Inuit snow shelter

9. Kilns for drying hops

14. Poetic contraction for 
"ever"

15. Run-down or shabby

16. Buddhist who has attained 
nirvana

17. State of forced labor or 
subjugation

19. Mythical winged creature

20. Fencing swords

21. Make a mistake

23. Shortened term for 
cigarette

24. Mammalian nipple

25. Having difficulty seeing 
nearby objects

29. Fine mist of liquid 
droplets

31. Elaborately decorated

32. Nitrogen-containing 
compound in urine

34. South Carolina city

35. Revoked a previous order

40. Source of a desirable 
quality

41. Tool for gripping hot 
objects

42. Relating to a cavity or 
chamber

44. One who guides a vehicle

49. Emphasize or highlight

52. Bulgarian currency unit

53. Poetic word for "before"

54. Genetic material 
abbreviation

55. Swiss mathematician 
Leonhard

56. Fleshy coverings of some 
seeds

58. Set a limit or boundary

61. Iron-carbon alloy

62. One who incites or 
provokes

63. Snake-like fish

64. Covered with turf

65. German name for the 
Rhine river

66. Cook in hot oil

Down

1. Former Spanish currency

2. Native American conical 
tent

3. Overdue debt

4. Extremist militant group 
acronym

5. Acquire or obtain

6. Romanian currency unit

7. More strange or peculiar

8. Court hearing requests

9. Clumsy or stupid person

10. Spider or scorpion

11. Edible Japanese 
mushroom

12. Aimed at a specific goal

13. Pig enclosure

18. Reject or prohibit

22. Brazilian metropolis 
nickname

25. Fortified military building

26. Sheltered side of a ship

27. Farm with its buildings

28. Animal's lair or cozy 
room

30. Darkened skin from sun 
exposure

33. Creative human 
expression

35. Solo instrument with 
orchestra

36. Shouted louder than 
others

37. Unwound or disclosed 
gradually

38. Greatest in amount or 
degree

39. Poker bet

40. U.S. aviation regulator 
acronym

43. Company designation 
abbreviation

45. Jewish calendar month

46. Comfort or alleviation

47. More level or balanced

48. Not often or seldom

50. Below or beneath

51. Exclamation of frustration

55. Gain through work or 
effort

56. Donkey or foolish person

57. Cunning or wily

59. Gradual passage of time

60. Chinese dynasty or 
surname


